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 This procedure can 
now be accessed on the 
FIAweb. 

The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform FIA staff of a changing 
Welfare Management System (WMS) requirement regarding 
Hurricane Katrina applicants.  

  
 Previously, staff was advised to continue to use the case and line- 

level Opening Code 064 (Eligible as a result of Hurricane Katrina) 
until further notice for applicants who identified themselves as 
evacuees from Hurricane Katrina.   

  
 Staff should cease using case and line-level Opening Code 064 for 

applicants, including HEAP applicants, who are identified as 
evacuees from Hurricane Katrina. 

  
 Effective Immediately 
  
  
  
 Reference: 
  
 GIS 06 TA/DC 008   WMS Coding for Evacuees of Hurricane 

Katrina 
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